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From: Pat Sibley 
Sent: Sunday, 4 July 2021 1:58 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Proposed emergency powers bill

 and 
This bill is a another step in taking away all our civil rights, and I strongly oppose it. The government is 
supposed to work for the People, not against the People. My email address is 
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